
Harding Charter Preparatory High School 

January 8, 2015 

Dear Harding High School Alumni Association: 

3333 N. Shartel Avenue Oklahoma City, OK 73118 
Ph: (405) 528-0562 Fax: (405) 556-5063 

www .hardingcharterprep.org 

I hope that each and every one of you had a fantastic holiday season. We are off and running 
again with the second semester of this school year at Harding Charter Preparatory High School. 

HCP once again, received an A+ with a score of 108 on the Oklahoma State Department of 
Education A-F Report Card. This year we also have 3 National Merit Semi-finalists; those 
students will be notified if they are Finalists in the next couple of months. Also, 30 of our 114 
seniors have been accepted to a college or university. 

As always, we greatly appreciate all of the efforts that the Harding High School Alumni 
Association puts forth for Harding Charter Preparatory High School. The work that you continue 
to do for our school could not go unnoticed. We cherish the relationship that we have with each 
and every one of you individually, as well as the association in general. 


